
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING

SOUTH EAST NORFOLK 
ELEMENTARYAccommodation Review

Grand Erie District School Board approved a Pupil Accommodation 
Review for elementary schools in the South East Norfolk area. 

Elementary schools included in the review are:

Elgin Avenue Public School
Lakewood Elementary School

Lynndale Heights Public School
Walsh Public School

West Lynn Public School

An Accommodation Review Committee (ARC) has been established. 
Interested parents and community members are invited to attend the  

second Accommodation Review Committee meeting.

Date: Tuesday, April 12, 2016  
Time: 7:00 p.m. – 9:00 p.m. 

Location: Lakewood Elementary School
713 St. George Street, Port Dover ON N0A 1N0

A Delegation Meeting will be scheduled later this month. 

Public consultation is at the heart of this accommodation review process. 
We value your input and look forward to hearing how best we can 
accommodate elementary students in the South East Norfolk area.  

Visit the ARC banner at www.granderie.ca
for information and agenda.

David Dean, Chair        Brenda Blancher, Director


